Sections’ Reports

Due to Corona Virus / Covid19 this section of Barlaston & Tittensor Scout Group only managed to meet for a few weeks in the first quarter of 2020 before lockdown restrictions commenced. As a result, no report will be recorded.
The section leaders look forward to resuming normal activities as soon as possible in 2021.
